
PREFACE

This paper is a contribution by the Institute's Director to the rapidly-unfolding

situation in the Persian Gulf, of central concern to the Institute's mandate and to al

Canadians. It is intended for publication in the Working Paper series, which appear only

in their original language. The views expressed are those of the author and do not

necessarily reflect those of the Institute as such or its Board of Directors.


